
 
From: Emily Saunders [mailto:magicrabbit369@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 5:50 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Hello again!-From your constituent Emily Saunders 

 

Hello-I find myself writing to you again as a very unhappy resident of Highland Park in Saint 

Paul.  Now you are trying to take away my choice to smoke menthol cigarettes.  I have already 

said I am against the Ford Plant redevelopment.  But now this too?  why are you doing 

this?  Why are you like this?   

 

Us smokers have been forced to pay exorbitant taxes on cigarettes like we are doing something 

morally wrong by smoking.  All of us have the choice to endanger our health if we so choose.  I 

don't understand why you're picking on the menthol smokers.  (of Highland Park).  I'm unaware 

if this proposed menthol ban includes all of Saint Paul, but if it does, I will order my cigarettes 

online or go to another city to buy them.  You are losing out on tax revenue if you do this. 

 

Chris Tolbert-I don't know you.  I don't hate you.  But apparently your interests directly oppose 

my interests.  I am a menthol smoker who lives near Highland Park.  And I am not alone.  You're 

constituents should have a say in decisions like this.  After all, it's your constituents who elected 

you.  I am sincerely and respectfully asking you to reconsider the ban on menthol cigarettes. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Emily Saunders 

 
Pattie,  
 
Please let Chris Tolbert know that I support his position on the menthol tobacco sales as stated in the 
Villager. I agree that less prominently displayed tobacco products would be preferable to the proposed 
ban. I also think that increasing the penalty for sale of tobacco products to minors would be more 
appropriate and effective. 
 
Restricting the sale of menthol tobacco products to "adult only" tobacco shops will only increase crime 
affecting those shops and black market sales.  
 
Responsible retailers already keep larger quantities of tobacco products (e.g., cartons) under lock and 
key, with restricted key access to deter theft. 
 
Thank you! 
Karen 

 

Anonymous caller support the flavored tobacco ban 

mailto:magicrabbit369@gmail.com


 
  



Postcards from BEAUTIFUL LIE UGLY TRUTH – for menthol ban received from: 

 

Ntxim Siab Lee @ 1970 Arlington Ave E 

 

Tyshawn Williams @ 851 Magnolia Ave 

 

Tenant @ 1754 Montana Ave #11 

 

Kajsiab Lee @ 1970 Arlington Ave E 

 

Jae Yang @ 1879 Stillwater Ave 

 

Shoua Vang @ 1529 Magnolia Ave 

 

Karissa Round @ 1648 Darlene Street 

 

Hue Yang @ 1132 Jenks Ave 

 

Ghass Mends @ 1953 Nevada Ave 

 

Xai Wa Xyooj @ 2021 Arlington Ave 

 

 

Ward 1 resident called and said she and her husband are against the menthol ban. 

 

Ward 1 resident called and said she is opposed to the menthol and flavor ban, and feels it is un-

American. 


